
Dear Colleagues,
Complutense Library is delighted to announce the ERASMUS Library Staff Mobility Week, from May 27th to May 31ST, 2024, in Madrid, a dynamic and

engaging programme of training for library colleagues under the ERASMUS scheme

The programme consists of presentations by library staff in the Central Library Services and it will include visits to the Heritage Library, “María
Zambrano” Library and faculty libraries in the Campus. This short-term stay for training purposes will offer librarians great opportunities for networking

and for sharing knowledge, experiences and best practices within and across professional areas of the Complutense Library. It will also offer you the
opportunity of improving your Spanish. Knowledge of Spanish would be an asset.

More info in : http://staffmobility.eu/staffweek/universidad-complutense-library-staff

Registrations in: If you would like to join us, you should send a brief
curriculum vitae of yours to this email buc@ucm.es
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Madrid Comunidad de Madrid España
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